
 

To: Deputy Head of Disclosure Dpt.  

       EGX 

 

           Kind greeting and thereafter …. 

 

Dear Sirs,  

Further to our letter dated 3/3/2019, regarding the exclusive agency 

agreements signed with Al Wahdania General Trading Co. Ltd. Located 

in United Arab of  Emirates (UAE) for the purpose of exporting water 

pipe tobacco " Matosian " to UAE, Bahrain and Oman Sultanate.  

Pls be informed that the term of the said agreements is 3 years with 

annually MT200 of water pipe tobacco in a total $ 600000 (Only six 

hundred thousand dollars) per year with an annual increase of 10%.    

 

Kindly accept, Your Excellency, the assurance of our highest consideration & 

utmost esteem     

 

Acc. Osama Fouad Mohamed   

            IRO 

 


